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I bel ieve that some reform to the present voting system is required, but in the 
actual voting and counting process rather than a more complicated, time­
consuming, identification process. Many people do not have a driver's licence, 
credit card or birth certificate and they should not be prevented from voting. 

A.G Bleijie appears to be rushing this legislation through without due 
consideration or consultation on the implications for every person that has the 
right to vote. 

Mal Lorimer 
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